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Dear committee, 

I am asking that you oppose this bill. Renewable diesel fuel supply is very limited and 

expensive a problem that this bill does not address. Before Oregon takes this risky 

step in removing critical fuels from the market, we must better understand Oregon’s 

opportunity for new and emerging fuels and technologies that can ensure Oregon 

remains economically competitive.  

We simply do not have the Renewable Diesel supply and infrastructure for a fuel 

transition of this size and magnitude. 

Please oppose this poorly conceived bill. 

Respectfully, 

Rick Epp.   


